
 
 

 

 

 

       
      San Paolo, Brazil, 20 October 2016 

 

 

 

The CTB (Central of Male and Female Workers of Brazil), the class-oriented trade union movement 

of Brazil expresses its full support to USB for the strike to be held on October 21. 

It is the workers ´response to the attack of the Renzi Government as well as the European 

Union directives that want to implement drastic cuts in social benefits and social security. 

 

The CTB expresses its complete solidarity to the Italian working class that is fighting for decent 

working conditions.  

The working class worldwide is the biggest victim of the capitalist crisis, and only through 

international unity, shall we conquer our rights and defeat the imperialism worldwide. 

 

Long live USB! 

Fraternal greetings, 

 

 

 Adilson Araújo  

CTB National President  

 

Divanilton Pereira  

CTB Secretary of International Relations 

 

 

 

 



 


